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For more information, please call 13 16 17 (business hours) or email 
communityengagement@qr.com.au

Frederick Street bridge replacement
Project update August 2022
Queensland Rail will start early works on Monday 5 September to deliver a new pedestrian and  
cycle bridge in Alderley, between Frederick Street and Mina Parade. 

Early works involve constructing the bridge approaches on both sides including building a new 
accessible ramp from Frederick Street. Works will take place 6am to 6pm Monday to Saturday.
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Works are expected to be completed in late-2023. Thank you for your patience. 

Impacts

Machinery and construction 
noise - Excavators, piling, 
jackhammering, truck 
movements, concrete, crane 
and road works.  

Road closure for safety - 
Between 47 and 55 Frederick 
Street. Footpath and 
driveways still open.  

Equipment storage -  
Equipment will be stored 
in the easement between 
Waterford Street and the  
rail line.   

Parking - Some on-street 
parking may be unavailable 
for safety reasons or if 
required for work vehicles. 
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